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MOUNT LAUREL MUNICIPAL BUILDING REOPENING TO THE PUBLIC  

MARCH 21ST 

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- Mount Laurel Township is pleased to announce that the municipal building 

will be reopening to the public for all municipal services on March 21st.  

The past two years with COVID-19 have been difficult for everyone, and the Township 

appreciates the understanding shown by residents regarding the policies enacted to protect 

residents and employees during this difficult time. Reopening the municipal building is an 

important step in entering into a post-pandemic norm. 

Windows for the clerk’s, tax, and construction offices will remain open for any resident that 

would prefer to utilize Township services outside instead of going into the building. They will be 

open during the same regular hours that they have been operating. 

As New Jersey and the country moves into the endemic stage of COVID, the Township will 

continue to monitor hospitalization numbers in the county and will follow state and CDC 

recommendations. Should the situation change, the Township will inform the public of any 

changes in policy or procedure on the municipal level. 
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